
 

 

 
 
 
1st July 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
New School Uniform – September 2021 
 
As you may remember, we have a new supplier (SMART in Newcastle) and we have updated our school 
uniform with a brand new tie and modified jumper/cardigan. We have also added some items of PE kit to 
our uniform – please see section below.  
 
Having seen children wearing the new items with pride recently, it shows the value of a uniform in helping 
to maintain high standards of attitude and behaviour. It encourages teamwork and a sense of identity, 
which we encourage with our caring ethos and strong values. It also represents good value as the items 
wear well and often last a long time. 
 
Please visit the shop to see the full range. They also have sizes to try on and you can order online, with free 
delivery to the store. We recently sent you an Early Bird 10% discount on all purchases before 1st August 
2021. (Please see attached – you need to take it along to get the discount) 
 

Details: Smart School Uniform, Harvey House, Hassell Street, Newcastle, Staffs. ST5 1AR. Tel: 01782 713650 
Opening times: Monday to Saturday – 9.00am to 5.00pm (Sunday opening from 18th July to 29th August) 

 
Smart are very happy to take any questions from parents/carers via shop@smartuniform.co.uk 
 
New uniform 

 Updated school jumper/cardigan have a sky blue line within the ribbed V-neck/opening. 
(Children can wear their existing one if you feel it has more wear in it)  

 Brand new school tie is a unique design in a repeated pattern of our school logo.  
(All children will be required to wear the new tie please) 

 A summer dress will also be available 
 
New PE kit uniform with school badge 

 After discussing it with parents and staff, the children will wear their PE kit all day on their PE day 
 To encourage teamwork and positive attitudes, we now include PE kit in our school uniform 
 Official, badged t-shirts and sweatshirts must be worn please 
 SMART stock all official PE kit: sky blue PE T-shirt/sweatshirt, navy blue shorts/joggers/skort 
 Ideally we would like children to wear the whole official kit but appreciate the cost implication 

(Parents can purchase shorts/joggers/skorts/leggings separately, as long as they are navy blue) 
 

The new items look fantastic and we are proud of our new, unique school tie. I look forward to seeing the 
children in their new uniform in September, as we start a new chapter in their school career.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

D Hugill 

Mr D Hugill 
Headteacher 
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